
Town of Gouverneur 
January 24, 2025 

Public Hearing Gifted BOCES Building 
 

The January Public Hearing was held on January 24, 2025, at the Town of Gouverneur offices at 
1227 USH 11 Gouverneur.  

Attendees: 
David Spilman Jr 
Jay Bowhall 
Lory Whitton 

Curran Wade 
Marion Bowhall 
Diane Kelley 
 

 

 Meeting opened at 12:10PM 
 

No Public Participation. 
Board discussion of size, insurance requirements, estimated grand totals.  

 

Motion to close Public Hearing – Jay Bowhall 2nd motion- Lory Whitton 
Ayes: 4 Nays: 0 

 

 
Public Hearing closed 12:39pm 

 


